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Ballast volunteers gathered at Ocean Beach on May 24, 2023 to perform a successful beach clean-up. Equipped with gloves, 

buckets and trash bags, their goal was to help restore the beauty of the beach and protect the diverse marine life that depends on it. 

The concerted efforts of the Ballast team resulted in significant improvement in the beach’s cleanliness, fostering a healthier 

environment for both beachgoers and wildlife.

Ballast recognizes the importance of addressing environmental challenges and actively seeks opportunities to make a positive 

impact in our communities. By organizing beach clean-up events, Ballast encourages employees and partners to contribute to 

a cleaner and greener future. We thank our Ballast volunteers who dedicated their time and effort to make the beach clean-up event 

a resounding success. Their commitment to service is a reminder that local actions can inspire global change.

 

Ballast Team Leads Successful Beach Clean-up


